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July 2011
Dear Praying Friends,

We greet you in the name of our Lord, and pray that this letter finds you well and serving Him. Thank you for praying for
us and for faithfully supporting this ministry. The Lord has blessed us with so many opportunities to serve Him, and we
are thankful to be here.

In our last letter, we told you about Nucker, our station worker. He has been attending the Bible Institute, and has done
very well. When school begins again, he will be enrolling; we will be sponsoring him again this year. Please pray for him.

The Mother’s Day meeting was huge success. Melinda was able to speak to the ladies; and, at the end of the day, there
were many testimonies shared, and many decisions made. For some of the ladies that attended, it was the first time
they had ever been in a meeting like this. Capitol Hill Baptist Church did a wonderful job of organizing everything.
Please pray for this church, and for all that was accomplished in the lives of the ladies that day.

| have had several invitations to preach at the area churches, which | always enjoy doing. It is always refreshing to see
how tender the hearts of the people are here. | preached the opening service for a revival meeting in Lukop at Truth
Independent Baptist Church. There were 23 decisions made that night! Each night, we had a different speaker, and at
the end of the week, several made decisions for salvation. Also, many Christians made decisions to live for the Lord. God
moved on the hearts of His people, and we are praising Him for the results.

We have now received our new computer, which the Lord gave to us for an unexpected discount. Instead of the total
charges being $1,200.00, they were only $900.00! We still are in need of funds to pay for the computer though, and
would appreciate your prayers for this need.

Thanks to everyone that has written us in the past two months. We have received more cards, letters, and emails than
we ever have before. These are always a source of joy and encouragement to us.

Praises: Salvation decisions during the revival and a discount on the computer

Please remember these prayer requests:

1) Bible Institute students 2) Amy and Kate to be saved
3) Health and Safety 4) V6AF Radio
5) Computer Fund 6) Return Air Fare

In His Service,

Jack & Melinda




